
 

 

Termly West Cornwall Teaching School Bulletin- Autumn Term 2019 

Welcome back! We hope you had a wonderful summer and we are looking forward to working with 

you all in this new academic year.  

Thank you all for supporting the West Cornwall Teaching School last year. We have completed some 

exciting work, thank you all for supporting us once again.  

This bulletin details some of the events and opportunities coming up for the West Cornwall Teaching 

School, for further information please contact Lucy Ufton at lufton@parc-eglos.cornwall.sch.uk  

 

 

Summer Term Successes 

CPD Courses and Events 
Thank you to all of the trainers who have contributed to the success of the CPD opportunities for the West 
Cornwall Teaching School. We have been delighted to team up with Kingsbridge College, part of the 
Education Endowment Fund (EEF), to create a series of events for school improvement. This has been in 
partnership with CTST (Cornwall Teaching Schools Together).  
-  Helen Edginton has provided maths co-ordinator meetings for all MAT maths co-ordinators. These have 

been valuable for keeping schools in touch with the latest initiatives, as well as training on specific maths 
concepts and ideas. Helen also provided an INSET day at Parc Eglos School at the beginning of this term, 
it was very beneficial and highly recommended. .  

- The Education Endowment Fund (EEF) have provided a training event for all SLEs that are interested in 
using a more research based approach to their delivery.  

- Maths TA Training – we were pleased to offer training for our Teaching Assistants in Maths Mastery 
and using resources. 

  

Cornwall Teaching Schools Together 

The Teaching Schools in Cornwall have joined together to create some joint courses, events and 
school support. The group is called Cornwall Teaching Schools Together, CTST. This is a great way 
to connect with other schools in Cornwall, as well as pooling expertise and funding to provide 
further opportunities. It has been valuable collaborating with this group of Teaching Schools and 
creating this network.  
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‘Learning Today for the World of Tomorrow’ 

 

  

Specialist Leaders in Education (SLEs) 

 

CPD and Training Opportunities for the Autumn Term 

We are very excited to announce some of the courses being hosted by the West Cornwall Teaching 
School this term. If there is any CPD that your school requires, please fill in the ‘CPD Request Form’. 
We are always looking at ways to work with schools and set up events and training to meet the 
needs of your staff and children. In the meantime, if you would like further information regarding 
any courses, including booking, please contact Lucy Ufton at lufton@parc-eglos.cornwall.sch.uk. 
 

- Maths Mastery for Teaching Assistants – 30th October  2019 13.00 – 15.00 at HCC MAT 
Training Room 

- Guided Writing for Teaching Assistants – 2nd December 2019 13.00 – 15.00 at HCC MAT 
Training Room 

- Early Career Teaching Programme – Launch 15th October 2019. Truro College.  
 
Keep an eye out for the dates of a fantastic Oracy Project that will start in January 2020.  
 
 

New Appointment 
Specialist Leaders of Education (SLEs) are outstanding senior or middle leaders who have a 
successful track record of school improvement and who provide school-to-school support within 
their own and other schools. SLEs can provide support through INSET, School Improvement work, 
Initial Teacher Training taught sessions, NQT support and various other roles.  

The West Cornwall Teaching School is delighted to announce the recruitment of Tamsyn Kelly 
whose specialism is Literacy  
 

As a Teaching School, we have the capacity to support schools through SLE deployment. If you 
would like any support or advice, please contact Brett Dye at head@parc-eglos.cornwall.sch.uk. 
We will always endeavour to support individuals or schools where possible, and in any subject 
area. If you are interested in becoming an SLE, please contact Lucy Ufton for further information 
lufton@parc-eglos.cornwall.sch.uk 
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